

Community Meeting

In June 2016, TriMet will begin operating a new bus line between Sherwood and Tualatin via Tualatin-Sherwood Rd. The bus line is proposed to use Century Dr. in Sherwood. You are invited to a community meeting to learn more and to provide input about the bus line.

Where: City of Sherwood Police Facility, 20495 SW Borchers St.

When: February 4, 2016

Time: 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, you can provide input via email at comments@trimet.org.

